
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
Smokey Bear came to visit Lundy's 1st and 4th grade classrooms this week.  Every year Smokey Bear 
does a wonderful job teaching the kids about fire safety.  
 
Eugene Emerald bookmarks are due in two weeks!  Be sure to turn those into your teachers so that 
you can earn two free tickets to a baseball game.  
 
This week we got the chance to celebrate our amazing Classified staff!  We showered them 
with goodies, breakfast, lunch, and lots of reminders about how much we appreciate them!  Thank 
you, Classified, for everything you do for our students! 
 
Monday, March 11, The Home Town Throw Down is coming to Lowell Jr/Sr High! There will be food, 
obstacle courses, jousting, and other fun activities! Join us from 5:30-6:30pm.  
 
Big changes are coming to our football field! We are updating our lighting package this summer. In 
anticipation of this, we are shutting down the lights and removing poles. We will do our best to 
update you as work progresses. 
 
We currently have openings on our budget committee. No experience necessary, just a desire to 
help our district make financial plans to ensure the best education for our students. If you are 
interested, email info@lowell.k12.or.us.  
 
The Lowell School Board has open seats for reelection. Visit Lane County Elections 
(https://www.lanecounty.org/cms/one.aspx?pageId=4081147) for more information. 
 
One last round of applause for our Lowell High School Wrestling Team! The team brought home an 
impressive 3rd place finish from the state tournament last weekend, with 6 wrestlers contributing to 
the score: Harley Hardison, Paul Clark, Henry Coiner, David Finch, Adam Davis, and Ben 
Thurman. These incredible athletes gave it their all on the mat, with Harley and Paul claiming state 
titles, and Henry and David making it to the finals for well-deserved 2nd place finishes.  
 
A reminder that spring break begins on March 24-28, 2025. 
 
OSU Extension Services is offering another Emergency Preparedness Workshop for Youth, presented 
by Lane County 4-H and open to all youth K-12, this time in Lowell! Please see the flier on Facebook 
for details! 

• Emergency Preparedness: Empowering Youth 
• Saturday March 29, 10 am - 12:00 pm 
• Lowell Fire Station Community Room, 389 Pioneer St, Lowell, OR 97452 

 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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